
Millikan Football Booster Meeting 
May 20, 2019 
Straw Hat Pizza 

Meeting called to order at 6:35pm by Fernando Martinez 

1. Minutes from last meeting.  Carrie Cawthon read the minutes from the 
last meeting on 4-25-19 

The minutes were read and approved by Shantu and seconded by Heather  

2. Committees  
Heather reviewed the current committees and provided a brief description of 
each. 
Parents and family members were encouraged to volunteer 
The six committees are: 
1. Fundraising 
2. Compliance 
3. Finance  
4. Digital 
5. Event 
6. Gameday 

There are still many positions available. 

3. Blast App 
Heather reviewed the Blast app. 
Parents who are not currently signed up for Blast were encouraged to join 
The current funds raised on Blast are $13,275.00 as of May 20, 2019 

JV parents are asked to also follow Varsity on Blast as the JV players may also 
play on Varsity as needed. 
Parents need to check the contacts listed on their account to make sure all 
information is correct 
Parents and players can add contacts to their list at any time 

4. Upcoming Events 
Freshman Camp (incoming 9th graders) 
The camp will take place June 17-27 
There will be a parent meeting for incoming freshman on June 3rd 

Golf Tournament 



The golf tournament will take place on July 26th 
We are currently a third of the way full! 

Incoming Jr and Sr combine 
Blast is letting us use their equipment to hold a mini-combine for the jr and sr 
players on the team.  This will be filmed and provide footage for college 
recruiters.   

5. Fernando opened the floor to questions and comments 

There were several comments and questions regarding the $350 donation per 
player.   
There are two ways to pay: 
1. In person at Millikan High School.  You must go during the hours of the 

school banker.  The banker will only be on site until June 12th.   
2. Pay online.  Go to the Millikan High School website.  Scroll down to Millikan 

Store.  Click on Football donation.  You may pay online with credit card.  If 
you do not wish to pay the entire $350, you are able to make payments 
online.  Online payments can be made throughout the summer.   

3. If you have a hardship, please see Coach Pellum.   

The Millikan 7 on 7 team competed in a tournament over the weekend.  The 
team had a great showing and made a postive impression.  Players are 
showing motivation.   

An idea was offered to purchase personalized Millikan Football ez-ups.  
Fernando has a contact and will be looking into the cost.   

Coach Pellum reminded parents to please support the fundraising.  
Fundraising is not mandatory, but encouraged.   

May 22 and May 24 are both minimum days.  School dismissed at 12:40.  
Coach plans to release the team around 1:15.  Players need to report back on 
Tuesday ready for practice at 3pm.  There will be no after school practice on 
Thursday.  Coach wants the players to use their time to work on academics 
and finish strong in the classrooms.   

A motion was made to end the meeting at 7:05pm and seconded by Coach.   


